[image: image1.png]ORANGEVILLE HYDRO













November 6, 2008





Ontario Energy Board
P.O. Box 2319

27th Floor

2300 Yonge Street

Toronto,  ON  M4P 1E4
Attention: Kirsten Walli
Re: 
EB-2008-0053

Leave to Amalgamate

Dear Ms. Walli:

Orangeville Hydro Limited is notifying the Board that Orangeville Hydro Limited (OHL) and Grand Valley Energy Inc.(GVEI)  have completed the transaction for the amalgamation of the two LDCs.  The official date will be January 1, 2009 in order to reduce costs.
In the Decision and Order it states the Board will amend the electricity distribution license of OHL to include the service area former served by GVEI and then cancel the license ED-2002-0512 for GVEI.

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.
Orangeville Hydro Limited

George Dick
President
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